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Dear Prof. Tadao Bamba 

I was deeply saddened to hear Japan and Japanese people experienced the 9 Richter 

earthquake and tsunami that had been causing serious losses and damage to the 

many localities in Japan. 

In all the forming and developing history of Cho Ray hospital, our hospital received 

many precious sponsoring from Japanese Government, International Cooperation 

Associations, Universities…The international cooperation between Japan and Viet 

Nam specially with Cho Ray hospital is very noteworthy. We always consider Japan 

and Japanese people as dear friends and significant partner.       

On behalf of my all colleagues at Cho Ray hospital, I would like to offer all of you 

with deepest sympathy for serious losses that Japanese people have been standing 

from the double disaster.  

I hope all of you and your family, your relatives are safe. 

I also hope Japan government and Japanese people will overcome difficulties from 

these losses early as well as your country economy is be stabilized and developed 

very soon after this catastrophe.   

And we kindly please to give you our hand in this hard circumstance. 

Best and warmest regards, 

 

 
 

NGUYEN TRUONG SON, MD. Ph.D. 

Director  

Cho Ray Hospital 


